
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meal Charging Policy 2023/24 

For the 2023-2024 School year, Owosso Public Schools is participating in the National School lunch 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) as well as Michigan School Meals Program. 

All Students will receive one Free Breakfast and one Free Lunch each day.   

No student will be denied a meal at any time during or before a school day, regardless if they maintain a 

negative balance or not. 

When a student meal charge creates a negative balance, prompt repayment is expected.  Families can 

make deposits online, send cash or check to school to bring the meal account up to date.  By 

establishing an account through the food service link on the district website, 

(https://owosso.familyportal.cloud/) families can monitor balances and receive low balance email alerts 

on their students’ account.  If a students account becomes negative, a la carte or beverage purchases 

will not be allowed until account is paid in full.  Balances are not discussed with students during the 

school day. 

No student will be denied a meal at any time during or before a school day, regardless if they maintain a 

negative balance or not. 

Adults charges are not allowable. 
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